
Jason Sanders 
 
I grew up in Kingsport and graduated from Dobyns Bennett High School and ETSU. While in college, I 
worked part-time for the Boys and Girls Club of Kingsport. After graduating with BS from ETSU, I took a 
full-time position as Operations Director with the Boys and Girls Club in Spartanburg SC. I then accepted 
the Executive Director position with the Boys and Girls Club of Waynesboro, VA. The Boys and Girls 
Clubs have always been a passion, but for me, Kingsport is the only place to live. I returned to Kingsport 
in 2007 as the owner of the janitorial company that I still operate today.  I am also a 50% partner in a 
real estate company focusing on renovating older houses and buildings.  
 
Since moving back to Kingsport, I have volunteered and been active in several agencies and non-profit 
organizations including the Kingsport City Schools, Visit Kingsport, Boys and Girls Club and the 
Netherland Inn Society. Since 2019, I have been heavily involved with the Dobyns-Bennett Band. I serve 
on the Band Boosters Board as the Equipment Crew Committee Chair (Black Shirts). I lead the Black 
Shirts which is comprised of 25 parent volunteers. We are responsible for the logistics of moving, setting 
up, and breaking down all equipment for the band as they play throughout the area, region and country.  

 
I am passionate about our city, especially its growth. I enjoy being involved in the community and 
assisting people and agencies achieve their respective goals as we make our city stronger. 


